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Dear parents/carers, 

 
I hope you are all keeping safe and well. We have had another busy week in the primary phase with lots of 

exciting activities our students. Squirrels class had another fantastic horse-riding trip and also went on a 

visit to donate all of the food raised for our Harvest Festival at the food bank. The staff and volunteers 

were extremely grateful and I hope we will continue to work with this important charity in the future.  

 

 

 

 

ASDA Trip 

 

Rabbits class will be visiting ASDA on 30th November 2021. This trip will give our students the 

opportunity to purchase a small item (Christmas card, small gift) for a parent/carer and the 

opportunity to experience technology outside of school. Please can you return any paperwork for 

this trip.  

 

Library Area 

 

Staff in the primary phase have been working hard to reimagine our library area in school. We 

have been reviewing the books on offer and have decided on a new reading scheme to be 

launched from January 2022. Parents will be invited in during the first few weeks of next term 

to take part in a reading workshop and to hear about our exciting plans for reading this year.  

 
 

 



 

Class DoJo Parent Workshop 

 

A reminder that next Thursday (2nd December) will be our Class DoJo workshop afterschool at 

3.45pm. Please can you return the form to indicate if you will be attending or not.  
 

Key Dates 

 

The primary Christmas production is due to take place on Thursday 16th December at 2.30. Class 

teachers will be getting in touch over the next week to ask for any costume or props required 

for the scene. Parents will be invited in for this performance and a letter will be going out about 

this next week.  

Food Bank Visit 

 

On Wednesday 24th November, Squirrels class went to visit our local food bank to donate the 

food collected for Harvest Festival. Volunteers were able to share how the food bank operates 

with the class and how food banks help people. The class were polite and engaged with the staff 

and Nicole was incredibly proud of them. Well done Squirrels! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Have a safe weekend and thank you as always for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Robbie Jones  

 

Warm Clothing  
 

Please can you send in a warm coat and hats/gloves for playtimes. The weather is starting to get 

colder and we would like to ensure everyone has appropriate clothing to go outside.  

Bird Feeders  
 

Rabbits class made some frozen wild bird feeders on Tuesday. We have been enjoying going out 

into the woodland area during our PSD sessions and Rabbits have enjoyed making shelters and 

bird feeders as part of this. Well done Rabbits class. 

 

 


